INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT
PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112
Sultanate of Oman

ISM/PRN/202/2021-22 January 25, 2022

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES V TO VIII
100 DAYS READING CAMPAIGN

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

A nationwide 100-day reading campaign - Padhe Bharat has been launched for children
by the Ministry of Education, Govt. of India. In continuation to the CBSE Reading
Mission, Indian School Muscat- Middle Section would like to encourage students from
Classes V to VIII to participate in the 100 Days Reading Campaign. The campaign
marks an important step to improve the learning levels of students as it develops
creativity, critical thinking, vocabulary, and the ability to express both verbally and in
writing.

Children studying in classes V to VIII will be part of this campaign. During the
campaign, one activity per week has been designed with the focus on making reading
enjoyable and building a lifelong association with the joy of reading. The activities can
be done by children with the help of teachers, parents, siblings, or other family members.
The reading campaign will be organized till the 10th of April this year. The concerned
teachers will update the students regarding the same.

Let’s join hands to create a joyful reading culture.

With warm regards

-

Dr Rajeev-umar Chauhan
Principal
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